There have been lots of great things happening in school this week. Year 5 children have started their Play Leader training, which will continue next week. Year 2 have enjoyed a walk into the village to link with their geography learning. Year 6 children deserve a special mention for coping well with their mocks tests this week. I have loved going around all the classes today to give out the attendance stickers. The children were very excited to find out who would receive them! Well done to 6 Lewis for having the highest number of children who had 100% attendance last term! Enjoy your weekend. Rebecca Negrello

Mind Up

Thank you to the parents who came to our Mind Up session on Monday. The lady who was leading it has said that the feedback was extremely positive. Staff benefited from their second training session as well in order to take our mindfulness learning into its next level.

Sports Relief

Thank you for all your Sports Relief donations. Abbots Langley has raised a staggering £1,124.19! This money will really make a difference to tackle critical issues affecting people across the UK and the world so thank you for all your hard work. A special mention to our highest sponsorship which came from Taylor in 2 Rosen - a whopping £92! A great effort!

Families First Support

Hertfordshire County Council has produced extremely useful information and guidance for families, which is available through the Families First Portal link below. This will lead you to a directory of available resources to help support families and young people. https://directory.hertfordshire.gov.uk/kb5/hertfordshire/directory/familiesfirst.page?familiesfirstchannel=0

School Dinners

Please discuss the school menu with your children so that they have an idea of what to order for their lunch. Please address any dietary or cultural requirements to ensure that your child is aware of which animal the meat

comes from i.e. Ham and Gammon come from a Pig and are Pork.

Dinner Menu Change

Please note that Tuesday of week 2 on the menu will be Pasta Bake and not Lasagne. This will continue for the duration of this new menu.

Water Bottles

Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school every day. This aids their learning abilities and is especially important at this time of year due to the weather and sporting activities taking place this term.



Headteacher award in Reception for showing fantastic creativity